
 

 

 

 

17 December 2020 

 Our Ref: FOI7829 

  

Thank you for your email of 20 November 2020 in which you asked for: 

‘The number of FCA authorised businesses that have had their authorisation withdrawn’ 

We are handling your email as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 

2000 (FOIA) and our response is set out in the table below.  

 

We are interpreted your question to mean the number of firms that has had their permission 

cancelled by the FCA. Please note Authorisation withdrawal is enacted by firms.  

 

The information contained in this response is correct as at 4 December 2020. 

 

Your right to complain under FOIA 

If you are unhappy with the decision we have made about your request, you have the right to 

request an internal review. To do so, please contact us within 40 days of the date of this 

response. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you also have a right of appeal 

to the Information Commissioner by phone or on their website at: 

Website: www.ico.org.uk 

Yours sincerely,  

Information Disclosure Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 
2014/15 2015/16 2016/17  2017/18 2018/19 2019/20 

Q1 20 7 21 69 53 37 

Q2 19 19 21 66 70 46 

Q3 5 6 45 48 48 21 

Q4 7 23 59 55 58 49 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

